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19.03.18
Dear parents / carers.

As you are already aware, Year 2 are on their residential at Kingswood from 8th till 9th of May 2018.

Please find attached all the information which you will require for the Year 2 visit. The attached information form will need to be completed and returned to school by Monday 26th March 2018.

The cost of the visit is £76 and all money needs to be paid via Parentpay, and not brought into school. All Payments must be made by Friday April 27th 2018.  This payment can be made in instalments on Parentpay if you require.

A gentle reminder, your child will only be able to attend the residential if the total amount has been paid.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards.

Miss Kohli 

Head Teacher 
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